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Archdiocese of Southwark 

Parish of St Pius X Norbiton 
Parish Newsletter 

  
  

  
  

Address: 8AThe Triangle, Norbiton Surrey KT1 3RT; www.stpiusxchurch.org.uk  

Clergy: Fr Paul Okora (Parochial Administrator)      Email: norbiton@rcaos.org.uk      Tel: 0208 406 9524 

Parish Centre Booking: Contact Margaret on 0208 547 0796  or Helen 07500 295220 

Presbytery and Parish Office: 108 Orme Road, Norbiton, Kingston upon Thames, KT1 3SB  

Baptism and Weddings by appointment. 

Parish Safeguarding: norbitonsg1@rcaos.org.uk 

  

 
Sunday Mass times:   

Saturday:   6:00pm 

Sunday :  10:00am     

  5:00pm  

Sacrament of Reconciliation: 

Saturday  10:30am - 11:00am, 

  5:00pm - 5:45pm 

And by Appointment 

Blessed Sacrament Adoration:   

Tuesday       10:00am - 11:00am 

Our Lady’s Prayer Group:   

Tuesday       7:00pm - 8:45p  

Apostolate of Fatima in Southwark 

1st  Saturday and Divine Mercy Devotion

  4:45pm-5:45pm 

Weekday Mass times: 

Monday  9:15am 

Tuesday  9:15am 

Wednesday  9:15am 

Thursday  9:15am 

Friday     9:15am 

Saturday  10:00am  

Last Sunday of every month:  

Filipino Mass 12 Noon 

  

  

  

 

Mass Intentions  

Sunday 19th Sept  Twenty-Fifh Sunday  (Year B)    First Mass Count 

 

 

 

 2nd collection Home Mission Sunday 

Saturday 6pm Josie Bratt -WB 

Sunday 10am James Corcoran-WB 

Sunday 5pm People of the Parish 

Monday 20th Sept Saint Andrew Kim Tae-Gon 

9.15am Johanna Bennett-WB 

Tuesday 21st Sept Saint Matthew 

9.15am Sr Anne Marie – Special intention 

Wednesday 22nd Sept  

AugAugAugustAugust 

Feria 

9.15am Sr Rosemary- Special intention 

Thursday 23rd Sept Saint Pius of Pietrelcina (Padre Pio) 

9.15am Sr Maureen – Special Intention 

Friday 24th Sept Our Lady of Walsingham 

9.15am Saint Anthony Patron St of Lost Causes-Special Int 

Saturday 25Th Sept The Blessed Virgin 

10.00am Giles Chisholm - WB 

Sunday 26th Sept Twenty-Sixth Sunday (year B)   Second Mass Count 

Saturday 6pm Special intention 

Sunday 10am Staff of Corpus Christ Primary School -WB 

Sunday 5pm People of the parish 

 
 

  

Baptism 

Welcome to  

Charlotte Olivia 

Shepherd 

Who will be 

Baptised 

On Sunday 26 

September 

Please remember the sick who have been 

commended to our prayers,  

especially: 

Peter Maxwell, Jacob Tullett, John Marsella, David 

Carrier, Ron Murphy, Jean Reynard, Philomena Leech, 

Gennie Stack, Ron Johnson, Kate Fitzsimmons, Anna 

Webb, Crissie Hutchins, Barbara Farmer, Pat Luis, Gill 

Graffham, Eileen Allison, Cecilia Balan, Alexander 

Benchley, Elizabeth Buckland, Elaine Snelgrove and 

Michael McLaren.  

  

 

Adoration of the 

Blessed  

sacrament  

Every Tuesday after 

9.15 Mass the 

Blessed Sacrament 

will be exposed until 

11am.  Please join us 

if you can. 

  

 

PARISH NOTICES  

 www.stpiusxchurch.org.uk   0208 406 9524 

  

 
Donations and offerings 
 You can also use this link for online 
https://portal.mydona.com/assets/
webPay/index.php?cid=235   
 
Bank Transfer  If you wish to make 
a bank transfer to our Nat West 
account. 
Account name: Rcas A registered 
Charity Re Parish of St Pius ( May 
show as Southwark Diocese) 
Sort code 60 15 03 
Account number: 38522322 
Thank you 
 
Joe Murphy R.I.P. We are sad to 
say that Joe passed away on the 15th 
September. We pray for the repose 
of his soul and for his family. Our 
condolences to Myrtle and his family. 
The funeral will take place here on 
Friday 1st October at 10am. 
 (No 9.15am Mass that day) 
 
   

School entry forms. If you have a 
school entry form to be signed by Fr 
Paul. Please bring it with the Child’s 
baptism certificate to the presbytery 
following Sunday 10am Mass. (From 
11am approximately).  
.   
RCIA Course 
This is a programme for adults who 
wish to be baptised in the catholic 
church or if already baptise to 
receive full communion with the 
Catholic Church. Contact Fr Paul to 
enquire or to register for the course. 
 
Baptisms If you have a child you 
would like baptised, please take a 
blue form from the back of the 
church and return it to Fr Paul with 
our thanks. 
 
Pastoral care of the Sick 
We are now ready to resume visits to 
the sick and housebound. If you 
know of a parishioner who is 
housebound and needs to be visited 
by a priest please call The Parish 
office. 
 

Mass Offerings: Mass Envelopes. For those who would like to book Masses, please 
do drop your Mass Envelopes through the Letter Box of the Presbytery door if you 
can, or alternatively leave them in the Sacristy. Mass requests can be for a variety 
of reasons Remembering our loved ones, birthdays, anniversaries, well being exam 
results etc.  The whole community can come together to pray  

 

Finance Committee Do you have finance or accounting skills?  If so, you can help 
the Parish by joining the Finance Committee. .  The Committee meets four times per 
year with a small number of follow-up actions shared between the members.  If 
interested, please contact us via norbitonpfcc@rcaos.org.uk.   
 
Home Mission Sunday  this collection provides the Bishops of England and Wales 
with the resources to support Home Mission the spread  the gospel in our own 
country. The money collected enables a breadth of work to be done in support of 
parish evangelisation. 
 
The Agency for evangelisation and catechesis have some free courses and 
information for all in “Some Definite Service” which is intended to support the 
development of a ‘missionary and evangelising’ diocese, in accord with Archbishop 
John’s wishes. See the parish website for more details it includes,Archbishop’s 
Certificate, CCRS, Evangelium Online ,Bible Timeline, Autumn Catechists’ 
gathering, The New AMiGO App and Communication links to the Agency 
 
CAFOD There will be a speaker from Cafod at each Mass the weekend 2nd /3rd 
October. A second collection will be taken up to support this. It will support the 
climate crises appeal for the Harvest Fast Day. Envelopes are available at the back 
of the church. 
 
National Mass Counts   this starts on this weekend of 18/19 September and will 
continue for four consecutive weekends can stewards ensure all attending Mass are 
counted. 
 
Refreshments Will be served in the Parish Centre after the 10 am Mass and will 
continue on Sundays thereafter.   
 
Parish Census Forms the last census was held in 2009 therefore it is important to 
update parishioners details.  Forms are available at the back of the church.  
Can each household please complete and return their copy to the presbytery or 
Fr Paul. Please advise Father Paul of any parishioners who are currently unable to 
attend church and a copy can be provided to them. There is also a copy online. 
 
 

Collections:  Sunday 12th  

September 

Cash £138.92 

Card    £5.00 

2nd Collection  £196.92 

Standing orders 
for the month of 
August 

£1,817.00 

With Thanks for your 
generosity 

 

Sacrament of 

Reconciliation 

If you wish this 
Sacrament outside 
of the usual time 
please contact Fr. 
Paul who will 
arrange a suitable 
time. 

 

Thank you  On behalf of the parish we 
would like to express our gratitude for all 
your support both in your prayers and 
financially.. For everyone it has been a 
difficult and challenging time during this 
pandemic. With months of Church closures 
our income has been significantly reduced 
but we thank all those who have standing 
orders or made donations to keep us 
financially stable. Without this regular 
income we would have struggled. Thank 
you for all your continued support from 
standing orders, weekly offerings, card and 
online donations and the further revenue 
received from Gift Aid. 
 

https://portal.mydona.com/assets/webPay/index.php?cid=235
https://portal.mydona.com/assets/webPay/index.php?cid=235

